
Theatre Royal Bath
Visual Story for the Egg Theatre

Arriving at the Theatre

This is what the front of the Egg looks like. It is round the back of
the Theatre Royal Bath. The entrance is on Monmouth Street. This
address will direct you to the nearest drop off point:
Monmouth Street, Bath, BA1 2AN

When you arrive at the Egg theatre, please go through the main
doors. They can be opened by a pull handle or by pressing the
automatic button. 
You can collect tickets, sign-in or ask any questions at the
reception desk. 



This is the foyer:

When you are waiting for a show to start, you can wait in the Egg
Theatre’s foyer. There may be other members of the public waiting
there too. If you need the toilet, you can follow this sign, at the
back of the café.

You will find male, female, accessible toilets and baby changing on
Level -1, located down the stairs (15 steps) or accessible via the
lift.



Watching a show
When arriving to watch a show you’ll be asked to present your
ticket which will be scanned by a member of Front of House. Your
ticket will look something like this:

The left is a ticket printed by Box Office, the right is an e-ticket
which you can either present on your phone or print at home.

There will be an announcement when it’s time to take your seats.
The announcement will let you know whether the performance is in
the main auditorium or the Roper Room. All floors are accessible
via stairs or lift.



When you’re ready to head up to the auditorium (17 steps or level
1 in the lift) a member of Front of House will check your ticket and
advise you where to go. Your seat row and number will be on your
ticket. 

This is the auditorium, if you need help finding your seat or any
assistance during the show then feel free to talk to a member of
staff. At the start of the show, the house lights (the lights in the
auditorium) will go down.



If you’re seated in the balcony then you can either take the stairs
(32 steps) or take the lift up to Level 2. You can enter the balcony
through either of these doors.

If your performance is up in the Roper Room then you can either
take the stairs (61 steps) or the lift up to level 4. A member of staff
will be there to assist you.

This is the Roper Room, it may look very different during the show.
Please refer to the Visual Story for your show or contact Egg
reception before your visit.



If you want to have some time out of the theatre during the show,
you can leave the auditorium and watch through one of these
windows. These are located on level 1 & 2 just outside the
auditorium door.

You can also go to our Breakout Space on level 2 on the right-
hand side of the Balcony. In the Breakout Space you can sit and
watch the show through this window until you want to go back into
the auditorium.

We have a number of ear defenders, fidget toys and printed visual
stories available to support your visit. Just ask a member of staff if
you’d like to use them.



At the end of the show, the actors will take their bows and the
audience will applaud. The house lights will then come up and the
door will open for you to exit the same way you came in. 
As people start to leave, it can feel busy and queues may form,
you’re welcome to remain in your seat until the queues disperse.
 
We hope you enjoy your visit to the Egg Theatre!
 
If you have any other questions about your visit, please email Egg
Reception at egg.reception@theatreroyal.org.uk.

After the Show


